Dear Parents/Guardians,

students, teachers, and parents. Both accounts are updated on a daily basis and often feature student work and accomplishments. In previous years, we have occasionally featured pictures and videos of students and student work on both the website and the twitter account. Please consider the following to help us to better organize and utilize these accounts for our classroom:	
I,,	give permission for my child
to appear in photos or videos on the class	sroom blog: Yes / No
I,	give permission for my child
to appear in photos or videos on twitter:	Yes / No
RE: Parent Email	
Hello everyone! The year is off to a great and maintaining contact with all parents/g	t start and we have been busy, busy, busy. I am looking forward to meeting you all guardians of all students in 4/5M.
communication for all involved especially	the students in grade 4/5M. I find that email is the most effective method of in the busy lives of us living in Fort McMurray. So, if you could send along your on that you would like for me to know, I would greatly appreciate it. Thank you,
Miss Ashley Barrington ashley.barrington@fmpsd.ab.ca	
http://missbtimberlea.edublogs.org	
Student Name:	
Parent/Guardian Names:	
Email Address:	
Other Information:	

As many of you are now aware, we keep both a daily blog and classroom twitter accounts as a communication tool between